
 

 

CISCE/Circular/2025-26/047        8 October 2025 

To: Heads of All CISCE Affiliated Schools 

Subject: CISCE Inspire Webinar Series on Igniting Minds, Exploring Frontiers: The Convergence of 

Space, Education, and Industry with Group Captain Shubhanshu Shukla on 10 October 2025. 

 

Dear Principal, 

In July 2025, Group Captain Shubhanshu Shukla, a distinguished test pilot of the Indian Air Force and one of 

ISRO’s selected Gaganyatris, undertook a historic mission to the International Space Station (ISS), orbiting 

Earth at an altitude of 400 km. His extraordinary journey, grounded in years of discipline, perseverance, and 

dedication, embodies the very ideals of curiosity, courage, and excellence.  

The Council for the Indian School Certificate Examinations (CISCE) takes great pride in celebrating the 

remarkable achievements of Group Captain Shubhanshu Shukla, a former student at City Montessori School, 

Lucknow and one of CISCE’s most distinguished alumnus.  

As part of the CISCE Inspire Webinar Series, we are delighted to announce a special interactive session with 

Group Captain Shubhanshu Shukla titled ‘Igniting Minds, Exploring Frontiers: The Convergence of 

Space, Education, and Industry’ to be held on 10 October 2025 from 11:00 am to 12:30 noon.  

The event will be streamed live through the official YouTube channel of CISCE at 

https://www.youtube.com/@CISCEDELHI and across the CISCE’s official social media platforms. Heads of 

schools may arrange for students to watch this insightful Webinar live, either in classrooms or in the auditorium. 

Schools are requested to actively share this information in advance with students, alumni, teachers, parents, and 

well-wishers of the School and CISCE community. 

CISCE urges its affiliated schools to extend proactive support and ensure active participation in the discussion 

through the given YouTube channel, enabling all our students and teachers to benefit from the inspiring journey 

of Group Captain Shubhanshu Shukla. 

 

With warm regards 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Joseph Emmanuel 

Chief Executive and Secretary 

https://www.youtube.com/@CISCEDELHI


 


